TO: MONTANA STATE CHAPTER OF AAMA EXECUTIVE BOARD

FROM: PRESIDENT KATHY LETENDRE, CMA (AAMA) (406-539-1905) kippath52@yahoo.com

RE: FEBRUARY EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING

Since MSMA requires an executive board meeting in February (which has been done by correspondence for many years due to economic costs and the uncertainty of travel conditions in February in Montana), I am writing to you hoping everyone had a good year in 2021 and looking forward to an even better one in 2022.

Kalispell will be sending out Nomination forms soon with a date to return them if anyone in your chapters are interested in running or nominating someone who wants to run (please be sure they meet the criteria for running).

All committees that have had activity since the last conference should have a written report to submit to the secretary. New committees will be assigned at our April conference in Kalispell, so please be thinking about a committee you would like to contribute to. Please be sure to ask your chapter members if they are interested in being on the committees so they are not made up of Executive Board members only.

Please make sure your chapters are aware that we will be discussing the pros and cons of dissolving our chapters and becoming a State Chapter only at the April meeting. With a vote from the entire body of our state chapter we will be either starting the process of chapter dissolution or remaining a state chapter/local chapter state. All arguments (pro and con) should be brought to the floor of the meeting and discussed. Then the decision by all the members attending will be made.

Upcoming Dates: April 22-24 – State Conference – Kalispell – see registration form for details

Friday - April 22 - 7pm - MANDATORY Executive Board meeting

Saturday – April 23 – 7:30 to 5pm – see registration form

Sunday – April 24 – 7:30-Noon – see registration form

August (or September) – Executive Board Meeting – Helena – date announced after state conference

October 21-24 – National Conference – Myrtle Beach, South Carolina (Montana delegation is going from the 19th through the 26th. Please join us for some extracurricular fun in South Carolina)

Please feel free to contact me if you have something that you would like added to the Executive Board or Conference agendas for discussion. Thank you for your support

Sincerely,